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Mai 30 2019 
Le 30 mai, 2019 
ʔuⱡumi 
 (water starts to rise) 

 

T.M. Roberts Elementary School 
10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 

www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres 
T: 250.489.4575    F : 250.489.0788 

 

Mission statement:  "To engage our learners to reach their 
potential in a safe and supportive community."  

 

Popsicles for Haiti Sales 

Mrs. Gauthier/Mrs. Reinarz grade 5 class will be selling popsicles for 

Haiti every Friday after the school wide run.   Popsicles will be $1 each. 

Every $10 provides 4 people with medical care. 

Grade 2 / 3 Fun Run 

Our first ever T.M. Fun Run for grade 2/3 students is happening on 

June 7th!  We’re looking for volunteers to be on the trail and direct 

students where to go (and cheer them on of course).  If you can help, 

please email Ashley.Filipe@sd5.bc.ca  

District Track Meet 

 
Students who qualified for the District track meet have been 
notified that they are invited to attend.  All permission forms should be in by now and the 
athletes are entered into their events. 
Parents will need to provide transportation to and from the COTR field.   
 
 
 
 

 

May 31 

No school  

June 4 

District Track Meet 

June 5 

PAC Meeting – 6:30 pm 

June 7 

Grade 2/3 Fun Run 

June 7 

New Kindergarten Orientation  

- Students registered for 

September 

June 10 

Band Concert – 1:15 pm 
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Library Reminder! 

As the school year winds down, it is important for all students to get their books back to the library. 

ALL books are due in by June 6th. After that, letters will be sent home for parents/guardians to pay for 

any lost books. Please help your children hunt for any library books at home. Thanks! 

Janice Mayer 
Teacher-Librarian 
Ecole TM Roberts Elementary School 
 

Lost and Found  

Our lost and found is once again over flowing!  Next time you’re in the school please come and take a 

look to see if anything belongs to you.  
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Our Pancake Breakfast 

was a success!  Thanks 

to PAC for putting it 

on, it was so nice to 

have breakfast with all 

of our friends.  

Mrs. 

Gauthier’s 

class was very 

busy last week 

selling 

popsicles for 

Haiti.  
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Our students impressed us 

with their skills and courage 

at the T.M.’s Got Talent 

show.   

Thanks to Mr. Eadie for 

working with the MCs and to 

Ms. Dez for playing the 

music. 

The dirt arrived for the 

garden beds!  Mme. 

Pamela’s class was the first 

to plant something in the 

garden.  Thanks to PAC for 

all of their hard work with the 

garden planning.   
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Month at a Glance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                            

  

May 31  No school 

June 4 District Track Meet 

June 5 PAC Meeting  

June 7  Grade 2/3 Fun Run 

June 7 New Kindergarten Orientation – September entry 

June 10 Band Concert – 1:15pm 

June 13 PAC Hot Lunch – Pizza/Booster Juice smoothies 

June 14 Pro-D Day – students do not attend 

June 27 Last day of school – dismissal 11:00 am 

  

Every time you, your family or friends shop at Save-On Foods, you can ask the 

cashier to put 5% of your purchases towards our school.  We use these funds 

to pay for enhanced curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating and field 

studies.   

 Thanks  Save-On-Foods for supporting Cranbrook schools!   

 


